
 
 

Request for expressions of interest 

Lease of the office space at 147 Liardet Street, Port 

Melbourne  

We are now accepting expressions of interest for the lease of the office space at 147 Liardet 

Street, Port Melbourne. 

 

To view the lease opportunity, please visit www.tenderlink.com/portphillip. 

Expressions of interest are to be lodged electronically via Tenderlink by 12 midday Wednesday 1 

May 2024 and they must be clearly marked with – Title: Lease of 147 Liardet Street, Port 

Melbourne. 

Council reserves the right not to accept any expressions of Interest, or part thereof. Expressions of 

interest received after the closing time or by hardcopy, email or facsimile will not be considered.  
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